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Members:    

To give back to the HR community, to encourage volunteerism and to develop future leaders on behalf 

of HRA, this group is open to young HR professionals with eight or less years’ experience. This venue 

supports and recognizes the future of our profession by assisting in their growth by providing a forum 

for idea sharing while benefiting from fresh and insightful new ideas and contributions to our profession 

and association that can be realized by these individuals. 

This committee creates a bridge between student chapter members and graduating HR students with 

the professional chapter members.   The committee finds ways to support the needs of the new HR 

professionals and may have events / initiatives targeted to their needs.   

 

Special events could include such things as a networking event to allow informal sharing, a targeted 

training event, video or discussion group.   
 
 


